
From: Dean Velkjar  
Sent: Saturday, July 9, 2022 4:20 PM 
To: Planning Department <planning@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: Variance Permit number 002, 2022 
 
Good day. 
 
We live on the next property to the south. 12175 – 91 st.  Some time (approximately 5 years ago) ago 
we applied for a variance similar to this one and we paid our application fee and were told that the 
policy of the PRRD is to not give variances, ever! Basically our effort/ interest/ expense was a waste of 
time.  We lost our application fee for nothing and now we see this and we are puzzled and upset that a 
variance is possible in our area and for our same issue. (setback reduction) 
 
We want to know if this variance is approved, will we be able to also use the setback allowance for our 
needs? 
 
If this cannot happen then we obviously dispute this application on the grounds of unfairness since we 
applied first.   
 
Dean Velkjar 
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